
Forecast & Review: Worldwide
Pipeline Construction 2015

The  Oil  &  Gas  Journal  will  present  its
Forecast  &  Review/Worldwide  Pipeline
Construction 2015 Webcast, offering outlooks
for the oil market and pipeline construction
in a year of turbulence.

The webcast will be Friday, Jan. 30, at 10 a.m. Central time.

Based  on  two  annual  special  reports,  the  webcast  will  be
presented by OGJ Editor Bob Tippee and OGJ Managing Editor-
Technology Chris Smith.

On its website, the Journal says the Forecast & Review portion
of the webcast will identify forces underlying the collapse in
crude oil prices and assess prospects for changes essential to
recovery—all  in  the  context  of  geopolitical  pressures
buffeting  the  market.

Register for the webcast.

https://generalcounselnews.com/forecast-review-worldwide-pipeline-construction-2015/
https://generalcounselnews.com/forecast-review-worldwide-pipeline-construction-2015/
https://event.webcasts.com/starthere.jsp?ei=1052149&sti=ws

